
30th July 2015 
  
Dear colleague, 
 
NHS England has received a number of queries from practices about the Meningitis ACWY 
programme.  Practices have asked for clarity on the sign up process to provide the service and the 
sign up process with CQRS for reporting and payment purposes.  
 
A) Sign up process to provide the MEN ACWY programme 
 
NHS England would like to confirm that in order to sign up to provide the Men ACWY programme, 
you need to send an email to:  
immunisation-submissions.london@nhs.net  by 31st August 2015 providing the following 
information: 
 
 

CCG area Practice Code Practice Name 

   

 
Please put ‘Sign up to MEN ACWY programme’ in the email subject line.  
 
B) Sign up process with CQRS for reporting and payment purposes 
 
CQRS is expected to make these services available by the end of August, but this will be a separate 
process and CQRS will contact you directly. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us through the named inbox, i.e. 
immunisation-submissions.london@nhs.net 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
London Immunisation Team 
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